
Dear 

 

To anyone interested in the Sabinsky family - before and now. 

A little late GOOD NEW YEAR! 

 

For information, I have revised my mailing list for people in the 

Sabinsky family and others interested in the family. 

In the mailing list, several people have more than one email address. 

It's fine for me if you want mail sent to multiple email addresses. 

Maybe one or more people have been given a new email address? 

As I would like to keep this list updated, if you get too many emails, please 

contact me so that it can be fixed. 

If you believe that one or more of them could benefit from the many 

information we have about the family, please write so that the person (s) can 

be added to the mailing list. 

Also, please contact me if you do not 

wish to receive family information in 

the future. 

In connection with the Personal Data 

Act, the newsletters will in future be 

sent via Word and Outlook. 

This will be easier for me - and you 

will not see each other's email 

addresses as prescribed by the rules. 

 

2019 was a lean year, in the context 

of new family information. 

<<< Here in 2020, info about our 

charismatic Niels Juel Willy Sabinsky 

has come, and thank you for that. 

Can you contribute information pictures, and more, you can write to the 

undersigned. 

Everything can be pretty much used, so write !! 

 

In mid-March, we will again have to pay around DKK 800 to have the family's 

website www.sabinsky.dk 

As in previous years, I will contact you when it comes to collecting money. 

 

With love 

moderator 

Erik Sabinsky 

erik@sabinsky.dk 

https://www.sabinsky.dk/

